
 

MEMBERSHIP 
MATTERS 

“I joined the union and became the Steward 
at my office because I wanted to make a 
difference on the issues that were 
important to the bargaining unit 
employees.   

I have worked closely with so many people 
at all levels of NWSEO.  I am proud to work 
alongside them to make NWS a better place 
to work for everyone.” 

 

Delyne Kirkham 
NWSEO CBA Team Negotiator 
Western Region NWSEO Vice Chair 
 
 
To share your story, email mediarelations@nwseo.org or call (202) 907-3036. Visit 
www.nwseo.org/WhyIJoinedNWSEO.php to review more members’ stories. 
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